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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

FALLBROOK PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT POTENTIAL INCREASE 

IN COMPENSATION FOR MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 24, 2025, the Board of 

Directors of the Fallbrook Public Utility District will hold a public hearing at 

4:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as practicable, as part of the Regular Meeting 

of the Board in order to receive oral and written testimony regarding the 

proposed adoption of Ordinance No. 359.  

 

Instructions for members of the public to observe the Board Meeting and the 

public hearing in person or via Web Conference / Teleconference will be 

included in the February 24, 2025 meeting agenda. Please note that in the 

event of technical issues that disrupt the ability of members of the public to 

view the meeting or provide public comments through the web conference 

option, the meeting will continue. Members of the public who wish to address 

the Board of Directors regarding Ordinance No. 359 may submit written 

testimony for receipt no later than 3:00 pm on February 24, 2025 (with a 

reading limit of no more than 3 minutes), by mail to the attention of the Board 

Secretary, at 990 E. Mission Rd., Fallbrook, CA 92028, by deposit in the 

District’s payment drop box located at the above-mentioned address, or by e-

mail to the Board Secretary at leckert@fpud.com. Written testimony will be 

read to the Board during the public hearing. Members of the public may also 

provide oral testimony during the public hearing in person or via 

Webconference/Teleconference by following the instructions for public 

comment included in the February 24, 2025 meeting agenda.  

 

Upon conclusion of the hearing, the Board will consider adoption of proposed 

Ordinance No. 359, which would increase the amount of compensation for 

members of the Board of Directors. Copies of proposed Ordinance No. 359 

will be available upon posting of the agenda for the February 24, 2025 Regular 

Meeting of the Board by calling the District at (760) 728-1125 or at the 

District’s web site: www.fpud.com.  
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